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Below is a brief summary of the activities carried out by the Historic Preservation 

Commission during 2016. 

 

HPC ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW- 

REFERRALS/CONSULTATIONS/REPORTS 

 

1) 7456 East Main St – Klotz- façade changes 

2) 7281-83 Maplewood Avenue- Rogers - facade changes 

3) 7298 West Main St. – Lima Pharmacy- sign, exterior siding/trim, windows, colors 

4) 7281 West Main Street-Fanatics Restaurant- - façade changes  

5) 6963 West Main Street- Rutkowski/Andrews-  addition of portico  

6) Kistner sign review (January 2013---October 2014---2016 stiil ongoing- new sign 

has not been installed) 

 

The referrals above were all received from Lima's Code Enforcement Officer. HPC 

meetings were held, either in person or electronically, and plans were reviewed by the 

HPC. Recommendations were transmitted to the CEO and the building owners, and to the 

Planning Board if appropriate. 

 

 

We thank the Lima Town Council for its ongoing support of Lima's Historic Preservation 

Commission. We appreciate the board's recognition of the value of Lima's historic 

architectural assets, and the opportunity to be of service to the community in their 

preservation. 


